DEAR PARENTS/GUARDIANS

WELCOME T0 ROLAND ROGERS 38D GRADE! WE ARE VERY EXCITED ABOUT THE COMING SCHOOL YEAR

AND MEETING OUR NEW 38D GRADE STUDENTS!

[N ORDER T0 BE ORGANIZED AND PREPARED FOR AN EXCITING YEAR IN 3R GRADE, WE SUGGEST YOU

(OME T0 SCHOOL WITH THE FOLLOWING SUPPLIES:

KID SCISSORS ® L {ARD COVER MARBLE COMPOSITION BOOK
COLORED PENCILS AND/OR CRAYONS o  HIGHLIGHTERS

(NO MORE THAN A 2 PACK) o | BOXOF TISSUES

PENCILS & PENCIL POUCH

GLUE STICK

1-TWO POCKET FOLDER

WE STRONGLY SUGGEST THAT YOU NOT PURCHASE A “TRAPPER KEEPER™ OR BINDER. THERE IS NO ROOM IN
OUR 3RD GRADE DESKS FOR THEM.

WE S0 LOOK FORWARD T0 SEEING YOU ALL IN SEPTEMBER AND HAVING A GREAT YEAR!

SINCERELY,

THE 38D GRADE UNIT




